
Cuba-Caribbean Business Forum
Slated for Santiago de Cuba

Santiago de Cuba, June 30 (RHC) -– The business forum Cuba-Caribbean will take place July 15th
through the 17th at the Heredia Theater in the eastern city of Santiago de Cuba, with the attendance of
businesspeople from ten countries in the region.

Beatriz Johnson, a local government official, said delegates from Santa Lucia, the Bahamas, the
Dominican Republic, Trinidad and Tobago, Belize, Grenada, Jamaica, Barbados, Haiti and Antigua and
Barbudas have confirmed their participation at the event.

Several agreements will be signed as part of the meeting's agenda, including deals between the Cuban
Chamber of Commerce and that of Bahamas and Grenada.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/60875-cuba-caribbean-business-forum-slated-for-
santiago-de-cuba
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